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29 May 2019 

 

Request for Information. 

 

Thank you for your request received on 9 May in which you asked: 

 

I request the following details under the Freedom of Information Act: 

1) How many single-use plastic cups have been bought by the 

organisation in the last financial year – 2018/19? 

2) Also, how much has been spent on them in the same financial year. 

3) What measures is your organisation taking to reduce the number of 

single use cups? 

 

Please find a response to your request below: 

 

During the 2018/19 financial year, the Assembly purchased 66,600 single-

use plastic cups at a cost of £1,414.59. However, in September 2018 we 

stopped providing single-use plastic cups and now provide a selection of 

biodegradable alternatives.  

 

We have also taken steps to significantly reduce single-use plastic in other 

areas of our operation, including biodegradable take-away containers and 

cutlery in our Commission restaurant. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Freedom of Information Manager  

National Assembly for Wales 
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Your request has been considered according to the principles set out in the 

Code of Practice on Public Access to Information.  If you have any questions 

regarding this response please contact me.  If you feel you have cause for 

complaint, please follow the guidance below. 

 

Cause for concern or complaint with your FOI response? 

 

If you are dissatisfied with the Assembly’s handling of your request, you can 

request an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this 

response.  Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the 

Freedom of Information Manager at:  

Information-request@assembly.wales or in writing to 

The National Assembly for Wales      

Governance and Assurance  

Cardiff Bay 

Cardiff                                                                                                                                                                       

CF99 1NA 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the 

right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The 

Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 

 

 Information Commissioner’s Office  

 Wycliffe House  

 Water Lane 

 Wilmslow 

 Cheshire 

 SK9 5AF 
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